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Summer Weather


Hopefully the lovely weather will be back soon. We have been asked by a few parents if the boys can wear shorts and it’s a resounding ‘yes.’ Please can you ensure that they are grey to fit in with our uniform’s colour. The girls may wear grey ankle socks with their usual school uniforms – no summer dresses please. We still ask kindly that they wear their shirts and ties every day. If it is hot in school, we will allow them to take them off for playtimes. The children still look amazing in their (fairly) new uniforms and we have been given lots of positive feedback from many people about how smart they look. Thankyou for your continued support. 


Dinner Menu


We would like some feedback from parents and children about school dinners and what they would like to have on the menu. If your child has school dinners, please could you have a chat with them about what they like / dislike and what they would like to have on the menu. We will be sending home a suggestions sheet for you to send back with your ideas. Kathy at the café is always open to new ideas and is very keen to work closely with us so it would be good to get everyone’s feedback.


Sacramental Programme


Tomorrow, Tuesday 24th April, Father David will be in school to talk to the children and their parents about  what to expect when the children make their First Holy Communion on Sunday, 6th May at 9.30am. 





Wine & Cheese evening  - hosted by Mick Gould 


Venue: St Mary's School 


Friday 22 June. 


7:00 for 7:30 start


Ticket only- limited places


£15


Exciting Raffle!!!! - including meal for 2 at The Inn at Whitewell and £40 voucher for Angels!!


Tickets now ready - please contact Jane Isherwood c/o school.


Thanks to Jane for organising the above. It was an amazing night the last time we did this. Please do come along if you like wine and cheese – you won’t be disappointed. 


Gansta Granny


Years 3/4/5 and 6 will be going to the Charter Theatre on Thursday, 3rd May to watch the 10.30am production. They will be back in school approx. 1.30pm. Please can they bring a packed lunch on this day to have when get back. We will take snacks and drinks to the theatre as usual so they shouldn’t be too starving and thirsty by the time they get back!


Barn Dance


We had a lovely evening last Friday night at the Village Hall for our barn dance. It was lovely to have the support of new parents there from the infant class and also children starting in September. Huge thanks also to the PTFA for all their help in setting up tables, selling tickets, clearing away and washing table-cloths. We couldn’t do any of this without your help and support. We also  managed to raise over £500 for all the children. 


STEM Challenge


Great news!! Our year 3/4 children attended Longridge High School last week where they took part in a STEM challenge (science, technology, engineering and maths.) Out of all the schools attending, our children got the most points and won the challenge. Well done everyone! 








